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The IoT Solutions World Congress is the leading international event that links the Internet of 
Things with industry. On its second edition, the event doubled the figures registered on its 
inaugural one, with 172 exhibiting companies and over 8,000 attendees from 70 countries.  
 
The next edition of the IoTSWC will take place on 3 – 5 October 2017 and will offer a highly 
international environment with more than 10,400 visitors. The event will focus on IoT 
solutions for industries and use cases in six dedicated areas: Manufacturing, Energy & 
Utilities, Connected Transport, Healthcare, Buildings & Infrastructure, and Open Industry 
(Retail, Agriculture, Mining, Hospitality and other industries). Join the IoTSWC 2017 to see 
keynotes from top experts in the industry, who will discuss the opportunities offered by IoT 
technology as well as its transformative role in the business world.   
 
The event will also offer multiple networking opportunities and activities, such as our IoT 
Solutions Awards Gala, a Hackathon, side events organized by event partners, etc. In the 
exhibition floor, more than 200 companies will showcase their latest IoT innovations, 
highlighted by our live-demonstration Testbed area. 
 
Whether you are an enterprise end user, an organization looking for sales leads, a researcher, 
an association member, or a developer, the IoT Solutions World Congress offers a high return 
on investment. 
 
The event is organized by Fira de Barcelona in partnership with the Industrial Internet 
Consortium, the Industrial IoT organization founded by AT&T, Cisco, General Electric, IBM, and 
Intel to bring together organizations and technology with the goal of accelerating the growth, 
adoption, and widespread use of industrial IoT. 
 
More details about the event can be found at: http://www.iotsworldcongress.com/  
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Short text: 
 
The IoT Solutions World Congress (Barcelona, 03 – 05 October 2017) is the leading 
international event that links the Internet of Things with industry. Its congress will focus on IoT 
solutions for industries and use cases in six dedicated areas: Manufacturing, Energy & 
Utilities, Connected Transport, Healthcare, Buildings & Infrastructure, and Open Industry 
(Retail, Agriculture, Mining, Hospitality and other industries). 
 
The event will also offer multiple networking opportunities and activities, such as our IoT 
Solutions Awards Gala, a Hackathon, side events organized by event partners, etc.  
 
Whether you are an enterprise end user, an organization looking for sales leads, a researcher, 
an association member, or a developer, the IoT Solutions World Congress offers a high return 
on investment. 
 
The IoTSWC is organized by Fira de Barcelona in partnership with the Industrial Internet 
Consortium, the Industrial IoT organization founded by AT&T, Cisco, General Electric, IBM, and 
Intel to bring together organizations and technology with the goal of accelerating the growth, 
adoption, and widespread use of industrial IoT. 
 
More details about the event can be found at: http://www.iotsworldcongress.com/  
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